
 

 

 

MASTERPLAST Nyilvánosan Működő Részvénytársaság (8143 Sárszentmihály, Árpád u. 1/A., hereinafter 

referred to as Company) informs the honorable Investors that the Company plans to start production in Italy 

after the launch of its trading subsidiary in Italy. In connection with this, the Company is examining several 

options, with an investment of approximately EUR 10 million in the case of a greenfield investment and more 

than EUR 20 million in the case of a possible acquisition. With the dynamic growth of its operations in Italy, 

Italy could become one of the group's most important markets, generating sales of more than EUR 20 million 

by 2023. 

 

MASTERPLAST Nyrt. 

 

 

 

 


